
  

  

  

 

  

  

Hello Friends, 

Your Fort Smith Public Library is still serving the community. Please take 

advantage of the various services we have to offer during this isolation period. 

For more information check out the library's website at www.fortsmithlibrary.org. 

Thank you for your support of the library and the endowment. 

May you have a blessed Easter. Stay safe and healthy. 

 

Cindy Long 
Endowment Director 
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